No. EDN-HEQ2 DA 3)21/2019-V
Directorate oleghu Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-I

Reminder-I

Dated Shimla-I the

March.,2022
To

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh

Subject;- Reg. framing policy for providing benefits to the single Girl Child in Edumtmna!
; Institution.
Memo,
Your attention is invited to this Directorate letter. of even number dated 10-03-
2022, wherein you were directed 1o provide the information re

egarding single girl child.in
ducational Institutions as per the enclosed proforma alongwith aforementioned letter within a
week.

It is a matter of grave concern that till date

alores: nd information has not been
recelved in this Directorate so far

You are. therefore. once again  directed to
information to this Dircctorate within three days

send the above mentioned
taken in the matter accordingly.

positively, so that further action could be

Treat it most important and most urgent

ﬂ(\ddlf’g%(oﬂiigher Education(A).
[

Himachal Pradesh. Shimla-1

IEndst, No. Even

dated Shimla —[ the March, 2022
Copy fopmilormation and further necessary action is forwarded to:-
he Technical Officer. IT-Cell(Int.) with the direction to upload the same on departmental
website, ‘
2. Guard File.
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23 MAR 2022

c(/\(' —Jirector of Higher Education(A).

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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